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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 11:12 AM
To: Christensen, Dwain; Maiden, Todd O.; 'king, michelle'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Additional Meeting Followup; Path to Closure Wording - RO42 & RO43 6601-6603 

Shellmound St., Emeryville

Dwain, Todd, and Michelle, 
 
This is a second email in order to followup discussions at the meeting of January 23, 2014. 

At the meeting, ACEH committed to investigate the Path To Closure wording on Geotracker and determine if it could be 
changed.  We have investigated the situation and have found that the wording is standard SWRCB wording based on 
standard check box entries and cannot be changed; however, ACEH has revised the page on Geotracker and has placed 
wording in the text box that indicates ACEH considers the groundwater plume to be stable. 

Let me know if you have questions. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


